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From: Doug Steffee <dolast@gmail com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 8:36 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: '"Regulation of Retail Forex'

To Whom it may concern,
I am sending this message in response to RIN3038-AC61.1 only use 50:1 leverage with the broker I

am with. I like my broker and will stay with them even though I would like 100:1 leverage in my Forex
trading. My broker is Oanda. The recent changes, have made no difference to my trading. Changing to
10:1 leverage will absolutely send to an offshore broker. It does seem that someone is trying to kill the
retail Forex trading in the US. Please lets keep our money in America. There is to much outsourcing as it
is.

Lets keep this here.

Thank you very much,
Doug Steffee, Forex Trader



